Key, Lori

From: Winnie Sohn <winsuan@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 6:14 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Agenda items #39 and 40

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,
As a resident of Oak Park, | would like to respectfully urge the Ventura County Board of Supervisors to please vote ‘Yes’
on District R or Map 2a, and ‘No’ to 1A or Lulac map or community plan map.

Oak Park is a community that is very different and distant from Simi Valley. Our community is shared in a much more
physically meaningful way with residents in Thousand Oaks as we are closer together, share more
communities/schools/parks/malls, etc. and also share many of the same city support structures. We believe it makes
little sense to lump Oak Park with Simi Valley together on a map, as it is physically distant with significant miles of
mountainous terrain separating us. (Distances makes it very difficult to even visit Simi Valley and vice versa). Please
consider the practicalities of such a situation and allow Oak Park to remain part of Thousand Oaks.

Thank you,
Winnie Sohn
Eugene Sohn



